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COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

July 23, 2021 

 

To All Residents, Family members and Responsible Parties: 

 

As you may have seen in recent news headlines Covid-19 is on the increase.  We have had it 

reported in family members of residents and staff.  Today a staff member on 2nd floor skilled nursing 

has tested positive for Covid-19.  This staff member is off schedule according to CDC guidelines.   

 

With this positive test result, we are considered an outbreak and staff and SNF residents will be 

tested weekly starting Tuesday, July 27, until there is a 14-day period where there are no new 

positive results.  Staff on the Nursing floor are required to wear goggles and masks at this time. 

 

Today all resident on 2nd flood skilled nursing will be tested.  All activities and spousal visits on the 

floor are suspended until further notice.   Residents will need to use a mask when in public spaces on 

the floor.  All visits to the floor are suspended except for compassionate or end of life visits.  

Residents may visit family or friends for visits outside of the building only, 6 feet apart. 

 

4th floor Assisted Living, Hearthstone Memory Care, Apartments and Prairie Village have no 

changes at this time. 

 

We would suggest that residents going outside into the larger community begin to wear mask again 

and to wash hands frequently or use hand sanitizer. 

 

As you have any questions you may contact us at 262-473-2140. 
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